Rand Carroll, Legal Bureau
0il Conservation Division
2040 So. Pacheco Street
santa Fe, NM 87505

Re: Well Plugging, Bliss Petroleum- Warren State # 1
Sec.17-19-28 Ut

Dear Rand:

We recommend the above captioned well be plugged to protect fresh
waters of The State of New Mexico, the environment and
correlative rights in the area.

Mr. Bliss is no longer in business and he told me that he had
filed bankruptcy.

Our records show Bond #4483888 with Hart ford Accident & Indemnity
Company, Surety cancelled May 21, 1984.

;ers truly,
\

Ray /Smith




